
AEPC/HO/EP/AEPC-VIDEO /2020 

Dated:  6th August, 2020 

   

Subject:  Postponement of opening of Financial bids for AEPC Corporate Video 

   

Dear All, 

  

This has reference to the quotations submitted for engagement of an agency for 

preparing AEPC corporate video. 

  

This is to inform you that due to administrative reasons, AEPC will not be opening 

the financial bids on 6th August, 2020. Now financial bids will be open on 13th 

August, 2020. 

  

The above is for information of all concerned. 

  

With regards, 

  

Sanjeev Nandwani 

SG-AEPC 
 


